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Parents and Carers’  

 

 

 

 

 
13th April 2016 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Re: Questionnaire on Special Educational Needs and Disability 

 

Good news!  Some parents have told us that they prefer to have an electronic version of the 

questionnaire they can complete on the computer.  As a result, you can now download the SEND 

questionnaire from our website www.lincspcf.org.uk and you can save yourself a stamp by 

completing it electronically and send it back to us by email to admin@lincspcf.org.uk . 

 

Furthermore, we have been able to extend the deadline to the 30th April just to make sure we 

don’t miss out your experiences of special educational needs. 

 

By completing this survey, you will be having a direct impact on how children and young people 

with SEND are supported in the county.  Every questionnaire counts and makes the bigger picture. 

 

We look forward to receiving your completed questionnaire and thank you in advance for joining in 

making a difference.   

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Thérèse Lord  

Chair 
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